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Heller Statement on Nevada’s Unemployment

(Washington, DC) – Today U.S Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on Nevada’s July unemployment numbers.

“It has been over a year and a half since the stimulus passed and our economy continues to struggle.  Congress should focus on policies that encourage private sector job growth instead of pushing more government bailouts and reckless spending.  It is clear that stimulus and bailout economic policies are only creating bigger government.  Congress needs to direct its attention to creating real job growth in this country,” said Heller.           
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